Wiltshire Council	
-------------------	--

Council

26 February 2013

Petitions Update

Petitions Received

As of 11 February 2013, seven petitions have been received by Wiltshire Council since the last Council meeting on November 13th 2012. Further details are shown at Appendix 1 to this report.

No requests have been received to present petitions at this meeting.

Proposal

That Council notes the petitions received and the actions being taken, as set out in the Appendix to this report.

John Quinton
Head of Democratic Services